STATE OF MAINE AN 21 2020
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION J

REGION 1
P.0. BoX 358 V\’\)
SCARBOROUGH, MAINE 04070-0358

Janet T. Mills Bruce A. Van Note
QOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

January 14, 2020

Katie Haley, Town Manager
Town of Fryeburg

16 Lovewell Pond Road
Fryeburg, Maine 04037

Subject: Highway Preservation Paving
Project: 24513.00
Fryeburg - Lovell, Route 5

Dear Ms. Haley:

The Maine Department of Transportation is currently working on estimating a Highway Preservation Paving Project
on Route 5 in the Towns of Fryeburg and Lovell for advertisement of the subject project for competitive bids in March
of 2020. Construction will occur during the summer months; exact start and completion dates will be forwarded once
a schedule from the Contractor has been reviewed and approved.

The project is further described as follows:

Beginning at Bog Pond Road and extending north 2.57 miles to 0.01 miles south of Melanie Lane in
Fryeburg. Beginning 0.22 miles north of Summit Drive and extending north 2.53 miles to Kezar Forest Lane
in Lovell. Beginning at Eastman Hill Road and extending north 4.53 miles to 0.06 miles south of West
Stoneham Road in Lovell.

After the new pavement is placed, no permit to open this segment of highway will be granted for a period of
3 years except as provided in Title 23, M.R.S.A. §3352. The purpose of this letter is to make the necessary
notifications of the project to abutters, municipal officials and occupants of the highway under the provisions of 23
M.R.S.A. § 3351.

If the municipality has existing loop detection at signalized intersection(s) impacted by the project and wishes to
upgrade to video detection, there may be opportunities for the Department to assist with a portion of those costs.

We hereby request that you provide a copy of this notice to all municipal officials, employees and boards
with responsibilities for utility and/or land-use planning/permitting, and that you post this letter on any
municipal public bulletin boards, media outlets and/or municipal websites as a public meeting will not be
held regarding this project unless specifically requested by the municipality.

Should you have any questions, concerns or other areas of interest, we would appreciate your comments and input.
LaRay Hamilton is the Project Manager for this project, and can be reached at 885-7029.

Sincerely,

A

LaRay L. Hamilton
Senior Project Manager, Region 1
Highway Program, MaineDOT

ev. 10/15/15
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